
Sabbath, September 02, 2023

Today's Greeters: Bill & Anne O'Donnell

Welcome to our Church!
It is our hope and prayer that you will experience the love, joy and
presence of our Lord, Jesus Christ, through the Word, worship and
praise as you join us today.

If you are new to our congregation, we'd be honored if you would
fill out the welcome card located in the pew in front of you and let
us know how we can be of assistance.

PASTOR:

HEAD ELDER: Shelton Charles (909-645-8955)
hustin98@gmail.com

INTERIM Olivia Butner (336) 705-7603;
TREASURER: odsbentley@aol.com 

CLERK: Tracy Eller (336) 414-4806; 
tracyellerrn@gmail.com

BULLETIN: Anne O'Donnell (336) 577-6382; 
wsfsdabulletin@gmail.com

CHURCH WEBSITE: www.wsfirstsda.org

CHURCH OFFICE: 336-893-8100

Tri-City Academy mortgage. May God enable us to pay it off.

Shawn, Chad and Art, men struggling with addiction issues. 

Betty Witherspoon and granddaughter Latasha and family need to 
find a house or larger apartment to rent.

Pray for the Howard family as they travel across country and settle 
in to their new place of service.

Pray for our members with Covid-19, the flu, cancer or other 
ailments.

Pray for and call and/or send a card to those who are unable to 
come to church. 

For more information about our online classes, meetings and 
activities, please visit our website at www.wsfirstsda.org.

To add prayer requests, call or email Anne O'Donnell 

Winston-Salem First 
Seventh-day Adventist Church

PRAYER REQUESTS

4545 Country Club Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27104

NOTES:

Prayer Group for Adult Children with Spiritual Needs. A weekly 
telephone prayer session on Thursdays at 6:30 pm. Dial 848-220-
3100, then access code 197210#. See Ruth Muze if you have 
questions.

TRANSFER OF MEMBERSHIP

1st Reading:

Tiffany Kelley from Winston-Salem First SDA Church to 
Hendersonville SDA Church.



Worship in Praise Alleen Smith

Welcome and Invocation Mario Edouard

Opening Hymn #245

Shelton Charles

Children's Story Fanny Clarke

Congregational Prayer Shelton Charles

Special Music Jessica Oliveira

The Spoken Word Mario Edouard

 

Budget Rec'd Over/Under
August Month-to-date
Church Budget $7,600.00 $5,903.32 ($1,696.68)
TCA $4,471.00 $10,426.00 $5,955.00

 2023 Year-to-date
Church Budget $66,500.00 $70,491.50 $3,991.50
TCA $31,297.00 $35,218.20 $3,921.20

                        

Today 7:47 PM

Next Friday 7:37 PM

GENEROUS LIVING

SUNSET CALENDAR

       Church Budget

   I Know Your Works (Revelation 3:14-20)

Next week's offering: Radio Ministries (GC)

THE CHURCH AT STUDY

Adventurers Club starts September 16th! Please see Monique to
get registration forms for your children/ grandchildren/friends'
children ages 4-9.

Pathfinders Club Registration is open! You may register your
children until September 30th. See Kesha McEachin for the forms.
The first club meetings will be on Sabbath, Sept 16th, from 3-5
pm, and Sunday, Sept 17th, 10-12.

We have several ministries that are asking for help. Sign up sheets
are on clipboards in a holder in the area by the water fountain.
Please check them out and add your name where you can.

We will be walking together this afternoon at Muddy Creek,
meeting at the parking lot by the Meadowlark Elementary School
at 3:30 pm.

Don't forget to join us for Prayer Meeting this Wednesday at 7 pm
on Zoom. We'll be discussing chapter 15 in Communion With
God. Look for the email with the link.

We are collecting food items to be distributed by the South Fork
Elementary School to needy families each week. They are
requesting any non-perishable, quick and easy meal solutions and
other non-perishable food items.

The Homeless Ministry Team is collecting items for care packs: 8-
oz bottled water, washcloths, travel-size hygiene items, and
gallon-size ziploc bags.

The Crossnore Children's Home Ministry is collecting donations 
of non-perishable food. Please put your donations in the box by 
the water fountain. If you can share a talent or knowledge of how 
to make something with the children at Crossnore please speak to 
Kesha McEachin.

Pickleball and games ― every Sunday 4-6 pm! Lessons available 
for those who want them. Come play with us, or bring a game to 
play!

Ways to return your Tithe and Offerings:
1. In Person.
2. Mail: PO Box 25563, Winston-Salem, NC 27114
3. Online Giving: www.wsfirstsda.org. Click on "Give."
4. Church Drop Box. Located on the outside wall by the door on
the Family Life Center side of the church building.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sabbath School Classes

Adult Class
Earliteen/Youth (13-18)
Juniors (10-12)
Primary (7-9)
Cradle Roll/Kindergarten (0-6)

Start at 9:30 am

Sanctuary
Gym

Next to Pastor's Study
Primary Classroom

Cradle Roll Classroom

#185Jesus Is All the World to MeClosing Hymn

Benediction

As the Deer

More About Jesus

Worship in Giving

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP


